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October 18, 2012 

      

 

 

Chris Mueller 

2554 Como Avenue 

Saint Paul MN 55108 

 

VIA EMAIL: mueller.bootleggers@yahoo.com 

 

Tom Tomaro 

2921 Moning Circ 

Stillwater MN 55082 

 

VIA EMAIL: thomast37@yahoo.com 

 

Mike Mueller 

2554 Como Avenue 

Saint Paul, MN 55108 

VIA EMAIL: mgmueller@comcast.net 

 

 

Re: Appeal for property at 2554 Como Avenue 

 

Dear Chris, Tom and Mike: 

 

This is to confirm that on November 6, 2012 at the Property Code Hearing, Marcia Moermond, 

Legislative Hearing Officer recommended that the City Council on November 7, 2012 to lay the 

matter to Tuesday, November 20, 2012 at 5:30 p.m. in Room 300 Council Chambers.  At that 

time, she will ask the City Council that they deny the appeal and grant an extension for 6 months 

for compliance on the restaurant hood and duct cleaning venting system which must be done 

under permit. 

 

If you have any questions, you may contact me at 651-266-8563. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

MV 

 

Mai Vang 

Legislative Hearing Officer 

 

cc: Fire Supervisors (email) 

 Michael Urmann (email)  

Ron Haider (email) 
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